Draft Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan (ACOP), Public Housing Lease, Administrative Plan (Housing Choice Voucher Program) Out for Review
The HACC’s proposed changes to the Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan (ACOP), Public Housing Lease, and Administrative Plan (Housing Choice Voucher Program) are available for public review and comment. You can view the proposed changes by clicking the link below for the Drafts.  Please comment on the proposed changes to rschetroma@haccnet.org or by mail: Attention Regina Schetroma, 30 W Barnard Street, Suite 2, West Chester, PA 19382. A public meeting will be held virtually on October 7, 2024, at 2 pm.   Please click the link below on October 7, 2024, at 2 pm to provide public comments. 
https://zoom.us/j/91008926566?pwd=3WoPfMm8YI2CQjMXmrccJOrf1JZYpT.1



